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Gentlemen;

Please find enclosed my response to the acceptance of the Dartmouth DEIB Plan.  I feel badly that I was so distracted that I did not get this out faster but I do not think  it makes any difference.  My experience is that this was going to be accepted no matter what we do. On the other hand, I think that action must be taken.  I also attached  several questions that should be asked to a DEI representative if he/she shows up. I hope that some one does come forward to answer questions and we do not get stonewalled. In my experience, I have been stone walled many times. I suggest that not showing up  constitutes a default so we get to keep the tennis balls and go home. 

Please let me now when you distribute the Letter and Questions.

Regards to all,


Bob Snider
508-740-6818















